UAA Faculty Senate

UNIVERSITY of ALASKA ANCHORAGE

To:  John Stalvey, Interim Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor
University of Alaska Anchorage

Cc:  Sam Gingerich, Interim Chancellor

Fr: Monique Marron,
UAA Governance Office

Re:  090718-2 Ad Hoc Committee on Faculty Course Evaluation System

On September 7, 2018 the Faculty Senate approved a motion to form an ad hoc
committee on faculty course evaluation systems.

Please see the enclosed documents for more information.

If I may be of further assistance, please let me know.
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August 31, 2018
To: Faculty Senate Executive Board

From: Marian Bruce
Director, Faculty Services

Re: IDEA course evaluation system changes

This summer, we were notified that the current instrument and platform (the “legacy system”)
for the IDEA course evaluations is being sunsetted and will no longer be available after June
30, 2019. This leaves us with the option of adopting IDEA’s new survey instruments on a new
platform, or adopting a brand new course evaluation system. A decision will need to be made

quickly because of the timeframe for the legacy system elimination.

| have met with the Faculty eBoard and Interim Provost Stalvey, and they are in agreement
that we should have an ad hoc committee that will take a look at the various options and
make a recommendation to the Interim Provost on what system should be adopted. The
recommendation will need to be made before the end of the fall semester so we have time

to transition to a new platform.

Thank you.



